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Dear parents and carers, 
 
 

            Intended Destination Interview 
 
I am sure you are aware that the next few months are a crucial time for Year 11 students, not 
just with their attainment but with the huge decisions to make for their future careers.  On 
Wednesday 6th December Your child will have an individual impartial meeting from a senior 
member of staff, to discuss and offer advice on their post 16 choices. 
 

o The time allocated for this meeting will be given to all student by their form tutor 
 

o The meetings will be allocated with experienced members of staff and held in the School 
Library (room 1.27) 

 

If you require any further information on how you can also support your son or daughter to 
make aspirational choices, please look at the career’s guidance signposted on the padlet 
below: 
 
https://padlet.com/alinaenache/year-11-george-mitchell-school-5217a2l6u7jqfdc 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 Ms Ainsworth 

           

 Careers Lead 
 Jackie.ainsworth@georgemitchellschool.co.uk  
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